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NGEC shortlisted bidders: Regional Prime South West  
June 2012 
 
The following organisations have been shortlisted to go forward to the next stage of the 
procurement process for the Regional Prime Central, following the evaluation of pre-
qualification questionnaires (PQQs). 
 
The evaluation process looked at the evidence of the bidders' past performance which 
was submitted in the PQQs. This included technical capability, health and safety, 
financial standing, quality assurance, environmental management and equal 
opportunity and diversity. 
 
The Regional Prime South West will provide maintenance and repairs to the Defence 
estate in South West England. Other services will include a 24/7 helpdesk for estate-
users, a regional energy management bureau, grounds maintenance, and snow and ice 
clearance. The contract also includes options for land management services and 
construction projects valued below £3.93m. 
 
 
Babcock Support Services Ltd (a division of Babcock International Group plc) 
Contact: Stephen Pearce 
Tel: 01179 664 677; 07977 108 971     
Email: stephen.pearce@babcock.co.uk
 
 
Carillion Enterprise Ltd (a joint venture comprising Carillion Services Ltd and 
Enterprise Managed Services Ltd) 
Contact: Tom Hancock   
Tel: 07980 739 185 
Email: tom.hancock@carillionplc.com
 
 
Landmarc Support Services Ltd (wholly owned by Interserve plc and Computer 
Sciences Corporation (CSC)) 
Contact: Mark Neill  
Tel: 07766 301 937 
Email: mark.neill@landmarc.mod.uk  
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